
Be sure to follow us at: www.facebook.com/pbcpre or 

www.facebook.com/pbckids 

Kids’ Night Out 

Friday, February 9, 

6:30—9:30pm 

For kids age birth to 5th grade  

Sign-up sheets are in the foyers of preschool and children’s ministry areas, or 
you can e-mail bethany@paramount.org. Please include your child’s date of 
birth or grade level. The deadline to sign up your child is Wednesday, Feb. 7. 
Please cancel your registration by calling the church office as soon as you 
know your child cannot attend. 

February 25—Fourth Sunday 
Family Worship 

March 8—PALS Texas Program 

March 31—Easter Block Party 

Questions? Contact Children’s Minister Joy Cole at 806-355-3396 or  

at joy@paramount.org. 

To update your e-mail address or introduce a friend to this newsletter,  

please contact bethany@paramount.org. 

Save the Date 

VBS 2018 

June 4-7, 6:30-8:30pm 

Volunteer now! Contact Joy Cole  

Children’s Musical 

Star Quest: Search for the Stolen 
Scriptures 

Wednesday nights, 6:30 – 8:00pm 

For children grade 1-5 

Third, fourth and fifth graders can 
audition for various parts. Pick up 
an audition packet and/or a listen-
ing CD in the church office begin-
ning Thursday, February 1. Audi-

tions will be held during choir 
Wednesday, February 7. 

Good to know -- Paramount’s Prayer Quilt Ministry sews handmade, 

“tied with prayer” quilts for new babies in the Paramount family. Then a Sun-
day School teacher or a member of the Preschool  Ministry team hand deliv-
ers those quilts to families. It’s a great way to “cover” our babies in prayer. 

Something New for Families in 2018 

We have something new for families in 2018. It is called Fourth Sunday   
Family Worship. On the fourth Sunday of each month, all children age four 
and older will attend worship with their parents in either the 8:30 service or 
the 11:00 service. There is no 4 & 5’s worship and no children’s worship on 
the fourth Sunday of every month.  As always, we will have Extended Teach-
ing Care (ETC) for children birth to age 3 during both morning services every 
week.  On all other Sundays throughout the year, we will continue to offer 
our 4 & 5’s worship and children’s worship. The only exception will be on 
Easter Sunday when families will once again worship together. 

Why are we introducing Fourth Sunday Family Worship? Because we want 
children to feel valued as part of the larger church body. We want to partner 
with moms and dads by providing opportunities to model and worship with 
their children. We want children to have opportunities to experience the 
Lord’s Supper, baptism services and multigenerational worship. In short, it is 
one way we can live out “treasuring Jesus in our homes.” 

New Children’s Ministry Associate 

             We are excited to welcome Angela Banks as our new Children’s 
            Ministry Associate. Angela is looking forward to partnering 
            with you in making disciples in your home and reaching       
            children and new families in our city. 


